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18th February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Closure / KS2 Remote Learning 
 
The school will be closed today as the weather warning is now classed as red during the day with wind 
gusts in coastal areas in excess of 90mph. 
 
Although our site will be closed to ensure the safety of children and staff, the teachers will be putting 
work on Google Classroom. 
 
As well as the work that your child’s class teacher is setting, there are also a number of other tasks that 
they can access: 
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In what order should my child complete their learning?  
Below is a suggested time table for you to follow and to support you in knowing what work will be set 
 

Time Lesson Resource 

9:00 – 9:20 Guided Reading/ Pobble Task Posted on Google Classroom 

9:20 – 10:20 English Posted on Google Classroom 

10:20 – 10:40 Thunk Posted on Google Classroom 

10:20 – 11:00 Break  

11:00 – 12:00 Maths and TTRS Posted on Google Classroom 

12:00 – 12:45 Lunch  

12:45 – 13:15 Independent Reading  Accelerated Reader 

13:15 – 14:15 Foundation Lesson  Posted on Google Classroom 

14:15 – 15:15 Art Project Posted on Google Classroom 

 
How can I learn more about how Google Classroom works? 
To learn more about how to access the learning and how to turn in work, please watch the video on 
the school’s website by Mr Thorn: https://www.southbersted.co.uk/home-learning/remote-learning/. 
 
What if my child cannot remember their log in? 
Please Dojo your child’s class teacher who will be able to access this for you. 
 
Are there additional learning resources? 
On the school’s website, you will also find a range of additional activities on the Kid's Zone.  
 
Are there activities that can take place away from the screen? 
Yes! There are a number of  Screen Break Activities on the school’s website.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity in wishing you a relaxing and safe half term.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 
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